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MINISTRY OF DEFENSE
AERONAUTICAL COMMAND
BRAZILIAN AERONAUTICAL COMMISSION IN WASHINGTON D.C.

REQUEST FOR QUOTE 200897/CABW/2020

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Chief of the Brazilian Aeronautical Commission in Washington D.C. (“BACW”), located at 1701 22nd Street, N.W. - Washington, D.C. 20008 –USA, hereby notifies, to whom it may concern, that the BACW shall carry out a Bidding Process, to be awarded based on the LOWEST UNIT PRICE for the Contracting of a specialized company for the services of relocation of UNACCOMPANIED BAGGAGE hereafter referred as Household Goods (HHG), door-to-door, by sea, for the MILITARIES PERSONNEL of the Brazilian Aeronautical Command when returning to Brazil at the end of their missions outside Brazil.
Open session for the receipt of the Qualification Documents and Price Proposals shall be held on March 26, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. EST at the BACW.
The company may download the Invitation For Bid, the editable Price Proposal, and other relevant information regarding to this bidding process by accessing our website: http://fab.mil.br/cabw 
If any problems with the provided links are noticed, please contact the commission by the e-mail chefelc@cabw.org 
Additional information regarding this Bidding Process may be obtained from the BACW’s Bidding Department in Washington D.C. from Monday to Friday between 08:30 am and 03:00 pm (EST).

Due to the novel coronavirus (COVID-19) disease, the Bidding Commission recommends the bidders to submit the qualification documents and price proposals by Postal Service or other similar delivery services, with tracking capabilities, and proof of delivery receipt, as per item 5.4.1 of the Request For Quote. Moreover, the record of the bidding meeting shall be sent to the participating companies, as per items 9.2 and 10.5.1 of the Request For Quote.

Washington, D.C. March 18, 2020


ROBERTO MARTIRI PIRES Col
Chief of BACW
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